

  Page 2		November 11, 2010
November 9, 2010
Steve Shellhammer 
Chairman, IEEE 802.19
mailto: shellhammer@ieee.org

Subject: Request for a mutual liaison between IEEE 802.21 and IEEE 802.19


Dear Mr. Shellhammer,
The IEEE 802.21 WG wishes to share the on-going project discussions with IEEE 802.19 and vice versa. We believe that there are synergies on the current work in both the groups and therefore a mutual liaison between the groups would be beneficial. IEEE 802.21 WG appoints Mr. Junghoon Jee as the liaison officer.

Sincerely,


Subir Das
Chairman, IEEE 802.21 
Working Group on Media Independent Handover Services


cc:	
1. Ivan Reede
Vice Chair, IEEE 802.19 
mailto: I_reede@amerisys.com


2. Tuncer Baykas
Chairman, IEEE 802.19.1 
mailto: tbaykas@ieee.org





